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Alpha Alpha Pledge Class (Fall 2018) 

 

Welcome the Alpha Alpha Pledge Class! 

  

 On September 17th, the Alpha Alpha Pledge Class was 

formally inducted into the Beta Theta Chapter. We were able 

to recruit and induct 30 young men eager to join the 

brotherhood of Beta Theta, and they are already showing 

great promise for the future of our chapter. Per usual, the 

majority of these gentlemen are from Kansas City, St. Louis, 

or Chicago, but there are a few from the likes of Wisconsin, 

Minnesota, and Colorado. We can’t wait for you all to meet the 

future of our chapter! 
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Dad’s Weekend 

 On the weekend of September 8th, we had our annual Dad’s 

Weekend, bringing together dad and son to enjoy the weekend 

tailgating and hanging out at the new house. We kicked off 

the weekend with some pretty murky weather, but the dad’s 

and us were more than willing to brave the elements and 

enjoy a great gameday. Mizzou went on to beat Wyoming to 

the tune of a 40-13 whooping, so a great day that ended in a 

Mizzou win! Dad’s were also able to enjoy the new house at a 

brunch Sunday morning, where they stuck around and played 

some ping pong and pool in the basement with the guys. 

Always a fun experience when the dad’s come into town! 
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Fall Philanthropy Events 

 This Fall, the Beta Theta chapter is looking to participate in 

quite a few sorority philanthropy events benefitting many 

charitable institutions, including Girls on the Run, which 

helps to encourage pre-teen girls to develop self-respect and 

healthy lifestyles through dynamic, interactive lessons and 

running games, Cedar Creek Therapeutic Riding Center, 

which is a horseback riding facility for those with emotional, 

physical, or mental disabilities, and Service for Sight, which 

supports the five schools founded by Delta Gammas for the 

visually impaired and other North American organizations 

that promote sight preservation and conservation. We are 

always happy to support charitable causes, and love playing 

in these events as well! This past weekend, we played in the 

Gamma Phi Beta Moonball Volleyball Tournament, losing to 

the men of Phi Gamma Delta. Even though we didn’t take 

home a win, it was nice to get out there and support.  
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Homecoming Pairing 

 Homecoming 2018 is here, and we are looking to get first 

after many, many 2nd place finishes. We were thrilled to find 

out that we are once again paired with the women of Alpha 

Delta Pi, as well as the men of Delta Chi. We feel this pairing 

is a great combination of three house eager to get a first place 

finish after many close calls in the past. Pomping and fling 

have already been started and are well on their way, and we 

couldn't be happier about the group thus far. More 

information on this to come! 
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Homecoming/10 Year Anniversary 

 In 26 days, our Homecoming Weekend will officially start up! 

Schedule of activities is listed above. Feel free to message me 

with any questions and I will try my best to answer them! We 

are expecting to have a larger crowd here that weekend, so 

space in the house will be limited to only rooms. We have an 

open four man suite available on the third floor of the house, 

which will be $75 a night and will go to the highest bidder. We 

are also working on trying to get dinner at the house on Friday 

night, so more on that later. Also, if possible, please email 

RSVP so we can try to get a count of who is coming. We can’t 

wait to see you all and show you around the new stomping 

grounds!  
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